
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:   Mayor and City Council 

 

FROM:  Richard Meyers, City Manager 

 

SUBJECT:  Friday Update 

 

DATE:  December 29, 2017 

 

 

Youth Advisory Council  

The Cottage Grove Youth Advisory Council will not be meeting on Monday, January 1
st
.  Their 

next meeting will be on Monday, January 15
th

.   

 

Happy New Year 

City Offices will be closed on Monday, January 1
st 

for New Year’s Day.   

 

That’s it - the 52
nd

 Friday Update of 2017 and it is possibly the shortest Friday Update ever.  I 

hope everyone has a safe and happy New Year – may 2018 be filled with wonder, excitement and 

happiness.     

 

 

Quote of the Week  
  

 “An artist’s limitations are his best friends.” 

      ~Frank Lloyd Wright~  


